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Friday 17
th

 July 2020 

 

Virtual Sports Day Results! 

 

Dear parents/carers and children, 

 

Well done to everyone who participated in our first ever Virtual Sports Day! We have loved seeing the 

pictures of you being active and raising points for your house! With every competition, there is always a 

winner. I am delighted to announce the winner of Sports Day this year is… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Emeralds for winning a second year in a row! I am sure you are delighted to receive the 

award again! Have a look on the website for the pictures you have submitted. 

 

I would also like to announce the winners of our Trophy Colouring competition. We had lots of entries and 

we had a really hard time judging! But we do have our winners… Check out the winning designs below! 

 

EYFS Winner 

Eveline Adams 

 

KS1 Winner 

Thomas Burrows 

 

EMERALDS! 
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LKS2 Winner 

Remy Sylvester 

 

UKS2 Winner 

Maja Williams 

 
 

I hope you all have a wonderful summer. Stay safe and see you in September! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Vickers 

PE Leader 

 


